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Department of Faculty of Engineering from SGT University, 

Gurugram conducted a seminar for the students of RJGP, 

Neemka on Apr 25, 2023. A team of 5 members headed by Dr 

Nancy Arya shared their provoking thoughts about 

advancements in the technical field with the students. The 

seminar was conducted simultaneously on specific topics for 

different streams viz. ‘Recent Trends in the field of Engineering’ 

for Computer Science, Electronics & Comm. and Electrical 

students; ‘Surface Engineering’ for Mechanical students; 

‘Pavement Material’ for Civil students.  The students found the 

seminar very knowledgeable and interesting. In turn, SGT team 

was also very happy to converse with the students. The team 

was really obliged to meet Mr Umesh Dixit, GM, NSIC Neemka 

and showed an interest in taking the talks further to sign an MoU 

with NSIC, Neemka. They also greeted Mr Umesh Dixit and Mr 

Manoj Kumar Meena DM, NSIC Neemka with a token of 

appreciation and a sapling.  They also gave away Table 

Calenders and Brochures to the Faculty members and students 

respectively as a mark of acknowledgement. Moreover, they 

affirmed that the students who attended the session will be given 

E-certificates. 


